Climate Emergency DPD G1 — Green infrastructure — Minor developments

The application is for change of use of an existing building and does not impact on the surrounding assets of hedges,
trees etc, as it only relates to the building use only.

The development is not linked to any footpaths or cycle ways, access is only from Stoney Lane.

The building is not visible from the road and does not overlook any other property outside of our boundary.
There is no areas of green infrastructure in the proposal.

We are not looking to alter any existing arrangements for surface water disposal.

The proposal does not require an ecological survey and does not impact on wildlife or green spaces.




